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11th July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Warmer Weather 

During this period of warmer weather, we want to ensure our students are well protected from the sun. 
 
Before school: 
- Parents/Carers are encouraged to ensure students apply sunscreen before they come to school and 

to bring this with them in order to re-apply it when necessary.  The school does not provide 
sunscreen due to allergies. 

- Students should bring a bottle of water to school which can be re-filled. 
- Students can wear their John Fisher School caps to help cover their heads during PE / Games 

lessons.  Branded baseball caps are not permitted. 
 
During school: 
- Students are encouraged to stay in the shade during their breaks. 
- All of the school's water fountains are in use and bottled water can also be purchased from 

Harrisons Catering. 
- Students have permission to remove jumpers/blazers.  Shirts must continue to be tucked in and all 

other uniform expectations still apply. 
 
The school will continue to monitor the weather and if excessive temperatures are forecast, then a 
further relaxation of the uniform could take place, to include the wearing of school ties.  
 

Events this week:  

 Tuesday 12th July:  Art Exhibition 6.00-8.00pm at Lexus, Purley Way 
 

 Wednesday 13th July:  Yr 9 & 12 Speed Careers Event 

 Wednesday 13th July:   Yr 7 & 8 Celebration Evening 5.30-7.00pm in the Quad/Main Hall 
 

 Thursday 14th July:  Yr 9 PTM 4.00-7.30pm in the Sports Hall 

 Thursday 14th July:  Yr 8 Immunisations 
 

 Friday 15th July:                            Enrichment Day 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
P E McCullagh 
Headteacher 


